
 

P.O.Box 3288 • Honolulu, HI 96801-3288 • Phone: (808) 543-9311 • www.youngbrothershawaii.com 

An independent subsidiary of Foss Maritime Company 

 
 
November 4, 2016 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Re:  Quarterly Fuel Price Adjustment Effective Saturday, November 5, 2016  
 
By letter dated October 25, 2016, Young Brothers informed you of an anticipated Fuel Price 
Adjustment estimated to be in the range of 0.50 percent to 1 percent.   

 
Effective Saturday, November 5, 2016, our Fuel Price Adjustment will increase from the 
current 0.56 percent to 0.72 percent.   

 
Young Brothers’ next quarterly review of its Fuel Pricing Adjustment will be in February 2017. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ P. Roy Catalani 
P. Roy Catalani 
Vice President, Strategic Initiatives and External Affairs 
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